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4 LOCAL AIR QUALITY MANAGEMENT REGIME - MAINTENANCE CONTRACTS 
 (AN45-2008) 
 
In accordance with the Local Air Quality Management Regime, Dundee City Council is required to 
undertake further assessment of particulates (PM10) in relation to the 2010 PM10 objective.  
 
Dundee City Council has been awarded a grant of £6,650 under the Local Air Quality Management - 
Capital Grant Scheme 2007/2008 for the renewal of the maintenance contracts for the five OSIRIS 
monitors which monitor PM10 at various locations across the city. 
 
The maintenance contracts for the air quality monitors (OSIRIS) are now due.  In order to maintain the 
continuity of the data it is recommended that the maintenance contracts be renewed with the original 
provider of the equipment. 
 
The Committee is therefore asked to approve the renewal of the maintenance contracts for the 
OSIRIS monitors with Turnkey Instruments Ltd. at the cost of £6,650.  
 
This expenditure can be met from the Environmental Health & Trading Standards Department's 
2007/2008 Revenue Budget. 
 


